Sustainable Peterborough 270 George St. N., First Floor Peterborough, ON K9J 3H1

July 12, 2017

Dear Sheridan Graham Committee Chair



We would like to request that your Sustainable Peterborough Committee take the lead in creating a funding application to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) with respect to a feasibility study in an effort to reduce greenhouses gases.

As you are aware, FCM have announced funding for projects that include opportunities for research in an effort to reduce greenhouse gases, and we the Peterborough County Federation of Agriculture feel there is an opportunity to learn about the potential for bio-gas as a replacement for fossil fuels and as an economic driver for local clean energy, and that this could take several forms including, crops grown to produce bio-gas, crop byproducts, kitchen waste, yard waste or other potential sources.

We would like you to consider this request and consider us partners.

We are available to meet and discuss this opportunity further.

Kindest Regards,

Rochel Stillman

Rachel Stillman President PCFA

705.931.1916